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 Councillor Sian 

Berry

OBJ2017/0779/T 05/03/2017  13:37:06 I wish to object to the removal of this tree. It's a mature tree that adds an awful lot to the protected 

green space and the views from Denyer House. I appreciate that it is in a constrained site and can't 

grow further, but I would hope with careful management it could be preserved at its current size and 

not replaced. Ash trees are so precious that this work should not take place unless there is imminent 

danger of the tree's death, which I do not believe to be the case.
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